
 Supplementary
Submission 

No 165a 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO EMERGENCY SERVICES AGENCIES 
 
 
Name:   Name suppressed 

Date received: 2 August 2017 

 



By the way – I hope you have had plenty of responses to the uniform issue but as it is 
winter – it may not be at the forefront of the minds of my colleagues so I have attached a 
few pictures to remind the committee how hot it gets for us in summer.   












